

## Notification of Works Thrower Drive Bridge Maintenance, Currumbin

The City of Gold Coast is committed to improving the standard of our infrastructure. We will be undertaking maintenance works on the Thrower Drive Bridge over Currumbin Creek. The bridge will remain open and accessible at all times.

The project will begin in October 2017 and is scheduled to be completed in February 2018. Working hours will be from Monday to Saturday between 6am and 6pm.

Considerable efforts are being made to reduce disruptions. However, local residents may notice some construction noise, extra lighting and dust at times. Short term night works will be required to minimise traffic impacts and provide a safe working environment. Details will be communicated closer to the date.

Thank you for your patience. For more information please visit cityofgoldcoast.com.au or contact the Project Manager, Pieter de Vos on (07) 5581 6372.